
 

 

 

For students in grade 5 and 6 the TEAM VIC nominations are closing soon. If your child excels in a 

sport outside of school then you may want to consider nominating them for Team Vic. The 

nomination process costs $25 and it does not guarantee a trial or a spot on the team. Students 

considering this should: 

- Talk to your club coach to see if they recommend to nominate 

- Contact Sam at Old Orchard: snow.samantha.l@edumail.vic.gov.au  

- Visit the SSV website for more information: http://www.ssv.vic.edu.au/sport  

It is a great opportunity for those who make the team to represent Victoria in their chosen sport and 

develop their skills further. The nominations close on the following dates: 

- 1st March- Soccer, AFL, Netball, Basketball, Tennis 

- 2nd March- Cricket 

If you have any questions regarding the Team Vic process please contact Sam.  
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